
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

    As part of our daily schedule, playground time includes bike riding and 

scootering.  If you want your child to wear a helmet during these activities  

please send one in every day or leave it in your child’s cubby labeled with 

your child’s name.  The staff will make sure your child wears it while bike 

riding/scootering. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 Parent’s Name_________________________________________  

 

Child’s Name __________________________________________ 

□ My child may ride without a helmet. 

□ My child must wear a helmet and I will provide one. 


